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BAGONG P1LIPINAS 

Republic of the Philippines 
Province of Cagayan 

TUGUEGARAO CITY 
Phone number: 0953-588-3721 I email address: ciliottiLweuaraocity((rwilail.com  

OFFICE OF THE CITY MAYOR 

20 February 2025 

THE PRESIDING OFFICER AND MEMBERS 
Sangguniang Panlungsod 
This City 

Dear Presiding Officer and Members of the Sanggunian: 

Herewith is the letter of PSSO Head Arthur T. Blaquera relative to the Temporary Closure of 
Bonifacio Street from corner Gonzaga Street to Gomez Street for the conduct of Women's Day 
Celebration, for your information and appropriate action. 

This matter is certified as URGENT  pursuant to Article 107 of the Implementing Rules and 
Regulations of the Republic Act No. 7160, or the Local Government Code of 1991. 

Thank you! 

In the name of public service, 

MAILA ROS 
City Mayor  

0 S. TING-QUErtrA 

Copy furnished: 
Public Safety and Security Office 



Sincerely, 

Republic of the Philippines 
Province of Cagayan 

Tuguegarao City 

LuBLic SAFETY AND SECURITY OFFICE micomcmum 
Tuguegarao City Traffic Enforcement Vhit 

3rd Floor, Tuguegarao City Commercial Center, Centro 07, Tuguegarao City, Cagayan 
E-mail: pssotmc(a)amail.com   

February 20, 2025 

MAILA ROSARIO S. TING-QUE 
City Mayor 

OFFICE OF ME' CrTYRAYOW 

Date:—  FEB 2 0 2025 
Time:__ ..t. yz, p.er, • 

Dear Madam; 

Greetings of peace and solidarity! 

In connection with the upcoming Women's Day Celebration, attached hereto the temporary 
closure and re-routing plan for the conduct of the said activity for your kind perusal. 

Moreover, we respectfully request your good office to endorse to the Ninth City Council the 

temporary closure of Bonifacio Street from comer Gonzaga Street to Gomez Street  during 

the conduct of  Women's Day Celebration on March 8, 2025 at 1:00 o'clock in the afternoon 
onwards. 

Thank you and more power. 

ARTHUR . BLAQUERA 
HEAD, SO 
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